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The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation recently announced its

statewide survey of freshwater anglers, "Last conducted in 2007, the statewide freshwater

angler survey is designed to help DEC fisheries managers better understand where anglers

are fishing, what they are fishing for, how many days they spend on the water, and what

they spend their money on. It also provides managers with insight into anglers' preferences,

satisfaction, and opinions on management topics. Expenditure information provided by
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anglers will also help DEC better quantify the benefits of freshwater fisheries with respect to

the New York State economy."

Find out more HERE.
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